
November 4, 2024

Teachers in our Little Rock public high schools are being rationed a box of copy paper/semester.

We learned that teachers often have to come out of their own pockets to buy copy paper and

black and color ink cartridges.

For many educators who have multiple classes and students, they often run out of paper and

ink cartridges between six to eight (6-8) weeks, and four to six (4-6) weeks, respectively. The

LRSD 2024-25 school year began August 5 for educators and August 12 for students. This is the

13th week of school!

We are asking you to consider joining us in matching and/or donating boxes of copy paper to

our public high school educators to reduce their need to purchase paper to educate and

support their students in learning.

Our goal is to secure 50 boxes of copy paper/school.

We have a partnership with:

LR Central HS

● Deborah Hansberry |deborah.hansberry@lrsd.org

● Ruthie Walls | ruthie.walls@lrsd.org

Southwest HS

● Seketa Ross | seketa.ross@lrsd.org

● Amy Howard | Amy.howard@lrsd.org

Please let us know how you may be willing to assist us.

Peace & Blessings,

Anika Whitfield

Grassroots Arkansas, ed/co-chair

501-766-1286
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